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Update to Suspension from Official Quotation 

 

 

Hughes Drilling Limited (Company) was suspended from Official Quotation on 1 October 
2015 following its failure to lodge its Full Year Accounts for the period ended 30 June 2015 
(Accounts). 

 

The Company is in the process of finalising a number of disclosure items in the Accounts 
with a view to lodging the Accounts early next week.  

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Drake, Chief Executive Officer, HDX,  +61 (0) 408 747 999 

Paul Brenton, Chief Financial Officer, HDX,  +61 (0) 401 072 464 

 

 

 


